
From: Paul Goodrich <Paul.Goodrich@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, November 15, 2022 6:27 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Notice  
  
Steve, I participated in a lunch for the civic committee of the commercial club and a dinner for the 
Chicagoland chamber of commerce yesterday. 
  

PWG 
  
Paul W Goodrich 

Chief Operating Officer 
Office of the Mayor | City of Chicago 
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